
 

 

GAMA EXPLORATIONS ANNOUNCES NO MATERIAL 
CHANGES 

 
 
VANCOUVER, BC (April 19, 2022) Gama Explorations Inc. (CSE: GAMA) (“Gama” or the 
“Company”) announces in response to ongoing market activity, and further to the Company’s 
news release of April 14, 2022, that the Company’s management is unaware of any material change 
in the Company’s operations. 
 
Information concerning the Company, including its option agreement and technical information 
on the Big Onion copper property, is provided in the prospectus dated March 31, 2022, and the 
CSE Listing Statement dated April 4, 2022 which are available at www.sedar.com.  The Company 
has 7,542,700 shares issued and outstanding, of which 1,231,500 shares are held by public 
shareholders and are free from resale restrictions. 
  
About Gama Explorations Inc.  
 
Gama is a Canadian company listed on the Canadian Stock Exchange (CSE: GAMA). The 
Company is a mineral exploration company focused on the acquisition, exploration and 
development of properties for the mining of copper. The company currently has the right to acquire 
100% interest in the property known as the Big Onion Project located a short 20-minute drive from 
the town of Smithers in northern British Columbia. The Company’s objective is to explore and, if 
warranted, develop the Big Onion Property. It is the intention of the Company to remain in the 
mineral exploration business. The Company will evaluate opportunities to acquire interest in 
additional exploration stage mineral properties. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD, 
 
Allan Larmour | President and Director 
T: 604-961-5353 
 

The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed this press release and does not accept 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 


